Board of Selectmen
Minutes of Monday, June 4, 2018
Bourne High School Auditorium AR
75 Waterhouse Road e

2098 JH 1

Bourne, MA 02532 2018 JHL

TA Tom Guerino
ATA Glenn Cannon

Selectmen

Peter Meier, Chairman
Judy Froman, Vice Chair
James Potter, Clerk
George Slade

Jared MacDonald

Note this meeting is being televised and recorded.
All items within the meeting agenda are subject to deliberation and vote(s) by

the Board of Selectmen.

6:46 P.M. Chairman convened the meeting in open session.

The Board discussed potential strategies in the event of a lack of quorum at Special Town
Meeting. The Board discussed continuing the Special Town Meeting to next Monday or
leaving the Integrated Solid Waste Management (ISWM) facility closed until July 1, 2018.

The Board discussed lost revenue due to the ISWM facility being closed.
The Town Moderator open the Special Town Meeting.

Voted: The Selectmen voted 5-0 in favor of Article 1 of the June 4, 2018 Special Town
Meeting.

Adjourn

Voted: Judy Froman moved and seconded by Jared MacDonald to
adjourn. Meeting adjourned. Vote 5-0.

Respectfully submitted - Glenn Cannon, Assistant Town Administrator.



